

LIBERIA FOOTBALL ASSOCIATION

FOUNDED 1936 LFA Headquarters Swankamore Community, Paynesville

P. O. BOX 10-1066 1000 Monrovia 10 Liberia West Africa

Tel: +231777263980

Email:lbrfootballassoc@yahoo.com

02 December 2, 2024

President Guinean Football Federation Conakry, Republic of Guinea

Dear Mr. President

I am writing on behalf of President Mustapha Raji, the Executive Committee, and all stakeholders to express our deepest condolences to the Guinean Football Federation and the families affected by the tragic stampede at your stadium in N'zerekore City. The loss of lives in such a harrowing incident is a profound tragedy that unsettles the entire football community and beyond.

In moments like these, words often fall short of the depths of sorrow felt by those who have lost loved ones. Please know that our thoughts and prayers are with the victims' families, friends, and all those who were impacted during this devastating event. Football unites us all, and it is particularly painful when such unity is marred by tragedy.

We stand in solidarity with you during this time of grief and mourning. I hope that as you navigate through the aftermath of this incident, you find the strength and support needed to heal and honor the memory of those who lost their lives.

If there is any assistance or support, I may offer, please do not hesitate to reach out.

Kindest regards.



Mustapha I. Raji PRESIDENT

Sekou W. Konneh: 1st Vice President Emmett Crayton: General Secretary

Saye - Taayor A. Dolo: 2nd Vice President

Member: FIFA, CAF & WAFU

orange

Jodie Reid Seton 3rd Vice President Joseph S. Sheriff: Acting Finance Manager